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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 

 

 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF: 

                  SR-6J 
 
Mr. Aaron Lammers, E.I.T 
SME-USA 
882 40th Street SE  
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49508  
 
RE:  Request for extension of time to submit Sampling & Analysis Plan  
 Sheboygan River and Harbor Superfund Site 
 
Dear Mr. Lammers, 
 
By email on July 21, September 8, and September 19, 2023, and correspondence on July 14, 
2023, SME on behalf of PRS seeks an extension of time to submit the Sampling and Analysis 
Plan requested by EPA in its May 8, 2023 correspondence.  
 
As discussed, since concurrence is needed on the risk-based values used for delineation efforts 
for soils, EPA concurs that a meeting in October is needed to reach agreement on the risk factors, 
exposure pathways and Conceptual Site Model, before setting a new deadline. Once we agree on 
the Exposure Pathway Model and Draft CSM, via the collaboration and review checkpoints 
referenced, we can establish a new deadline. 
 
If you have any additional questions or wish to discuss this information further, please contact 
me at (312) 353-2111 or kelly.joseph@epa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joseph C. Kelly, PG 
Remedial Project Manager 
Superfund & Emergency Management Division 
 
cc:  Susan Prout & Greg Gehrig, EPA 

Gwen Saliares & Christopher Dietrich, WDNR 
Jason Smith, Tecumseh Products Company 
Peter Johnson, Johnson Wright, Inc. 
Keith Egan & Bret Stuntz, SME 
Sara Maihofer & Emily Forthaus, OCH, JV 
Mark Mather, PRS 
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